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Public works at the new leased
premises of the Bureau of
Meteorology at 700 Collins Street,
Docklands, Melbourne, are being
inquired into by federal parliament’s
Public Works Committee. Worth an
estimated $22 million, the proposed
fit-out will allow the bureau to fulfil
Australia’s obligations under the
Convention of the World
Meteorological Organisation with
regard to Melbourne as a World
Meteorological Centre.

If you have any comments to make
on the proposed work, including its
need, cost and value for money,
please write by 17 January 2003 to:

The Secretary
Public Works Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600
Phone: (02) 6277 4636
Fax: (02) 6277 4426
Email: jcpw@aph.gov.au

The project submission from the
Bureau of Meteorology and more
information is available from the
committee’s website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/
pwc or from the committee secretariat.

Please note that the Public Works
Committee is neither involved in
tendering processes nor in the
awarding of contracts. Enquiries on
those matters should be addressed
to Ms Lesley Gordon, Bureau of
Meteorology, GPO Box 1289K,
Melbourne 3001Telephone:
(03) 9669 4376.

Fit-out of new
leased premises for the 

Bureau of Meteorology, Melbourne


